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Isa Alvarez

From: Kim Gesell <kimberlygesell@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 17, 2025 4:50 PM
To: Juaneisha Crooms
Subject: Kimberly Gesell 2592 SE Burton St
Attachments: IMG_3433.jpeg; IMG_3431.jpeg; IMG_3426.jpeg; IMG_3427.jpeg

Ms. Crooms, 
 Please send me a copy of the inspectors report on electrical work today.  
Also, please let me know if I need to schedule an inspection for Elites plumbing work since they altered 
our pipes. This is what is still leaking. Thank you. Images below of the change in our pipes by Elite: 
 
Thank you, 
Kim Gesell  
 


